
The Quadra Weekly Briefing 

Dear Quadra Community, 

On behalf of the entire staff here at Quadra Elementary, I sincerely wish all our families a very safe, 

happy and healthy Spring Break!  Coming back after the break, things will look a little different.  Here are 

some highlights of the changes you and your child/ren may expect on April 4th taken from Interim 

Superintendent Whitten’s letter to families:   

• Masks will no longer be required in the schools, school buses or administrative buildings.  Masks 

will become optional and a student or staff member’s personal choice.   

• School visitors will no longer be required to sign in for communicable disease prevention 

purposes.  Note, if a facility had a sign-in sheet prior to the pandemic for other purposes, they 

may continue using this practice 

Please see the attached pdf to view the Interim Superintendent’s letter: 

 

Spring Break 

 

Looking Ahead: 

• Apr. 4 

o Classes resume after Spring Break 

• Apr. 5 

o PAC Meeting 7pm 

• Apr. 15 

o Good Friday – No School 

• Apr. 18 

o Easter Monday – No School 



Please see the following information from our wonderful PAC: 

 

Hello wonderful Quadra families! 

Quadra’s Got Talent will be happening online again this year on Friday June 3rd!! 

It’s still a long way off but Spring break provides a great opportunity for students to start thinking 

about how they might like to contribute and to begin fine tuning their skills for the show. 

This year we will be looking for a number of students to create posters and advertisements to 

display around the school after the break, as well as the usual cast of video hosts and of course wide 

variety of talents and acts! 

Please keep in mind that going virtual opens up a much wider opportunity to share whatever it is 

that you’re great at! Past performances have included singing, dancing, playing instruments, sports, 

artwork, magic tricks, comedy skits, science experiments and SO much more!!! 

More information and video submission details will be announced after the break but please feel 

free to contact Erica or Laura at quadrashines@gmail.com if you have any questions or would like to 

find out how you can help. 

Quadra PAC is still seeking items to assist the teachers with Makers Day.  If you have any of the following 

items you could donate please drop at the school addressed to Mme Tiringer or Ms. Timmermans. 

 

Small paintbrushes (60) 40 hinges 

Flat Paintbrushes (30) Small ping pong balls (2 sets of 40) 

Coloured Sharpies (24) Mini basketballs (3) 

Gluesticks (18) Duct Tape (4) 

Kids Scissors (12) Gorilla Glue 

Tape + dispenser (6) Cordless glue gun x 2 

Cardboard cutter (5) Cordless glue gun x 2 

Admit One tickets (roll of 1000)   

 

From Our School District: 

mailto:quadrashines@gmail.com


 

March 2022 Snapshot 

Building Healthy Habits 

Parents have significant potential to influence their children's behavior.  

This includes eating habits, physical activity and mental wellbeing. 

 

The Royal Soccer Club, a registered non-profit community organization, is proud to host 
their 30th annual popular grassroots summer soccer day camps.  The program is designed to 
promote personal development, team building and of course, FUN!  Offering full day and 
morning sessions to all children aged 5 to 13, the program runs all weeks in July and 
August.  The Victoria location is at George Jay ES field (site details available by clicking here 
or visiting the LOCATIONS page on our website royalsoccerclub.com.   To register or for 
more information, visit royalsoccerclub.com or call 1-800-427-0536. 

 

http://cm.pn/8p9j
https://royalsoccerclub.com/city/victoria/
https://royalsoccerclub.com/
https://royalsoccerclub.com/


 

 

 
 
Have a safe and wonderful Spring Break! 
 
Connor McCoy 


